
TOWN OF FIFIELD  

BOARD OF REVIEW  
MINUTES   

5/25/2023 
 

 

 

The Board of Review was called to order at 10:00am on Thursday, May 25th,  at the Fifield 

Town Hall.  

 

ROLL CALL: 

W. Felch, A. Sloane and J. Smith  

ALSO PRESENT: K. Kleinschmidt and Walt Hughes, Assessor 

 

The Clerk confirmed that the meeting was duly noticed. 

 

B. Felch was selected as Chair, and J. Smith as Vice Chair, of the Board of Review 

 

The Clerk verified that W. Felch and J. Smith had met the mandatory training requirements on 

5/1/2023 and the affidavits has been properly filed. 

 

W. Hughes was given his Oath.   

 

W. Hughes, asked that the Confirmation of Annual Assessment Report by Assessor’s Office be 

striked from the Agenda.  This report is no longer needed.   

 

The Tax Roll was presented and Assessor’s Affidavit was signed by the Clerk and Assessor.   

The 2023 assessed value is $218,841,600 compared to $217,757,100 for the 2022 year; the roll 

and sales data was reviewed by the board. 

 

No objections were filed.   

 

At 12:00pm the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Kelly Kleinschmidt  

Town Clerk/Treasurer 

 
5/30/2023 


